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10 August 2023 
 
Dear  
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 - Information Request Ref: FOI 23117 
 
Further to your Freedom of Information request on 13 July 2023, London South Bank 
University (LSBU) has now considered your request. Our response is below, 
together with a copy of your request. 
 
If you have any queries about this letter, please contact us and quote the reference 
above in any future communications. 
 
You may request an internal review of this response. If you wish to request a review, 
please set out in writing your reasons and send it within 2 months of the date of this 
letter to the Group Secretary and Clerk to the Board of Governors, London South 
Bank University, 103 Borough Road, London, SE1 0AA. We will aim to carry out the 
review within 20 working days, or in exceptional circumstances within 40 working 
days. 
 
If you are not satisfied with the review decision, you have the right to complain to the 
Information Commissioner whose contact details can be found at 
https://ico.org.uk/make-a-complaint/. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Data Protection and Information Compliance Team 
London South Bank University 
103 Borough Road, London, SE1 0AA 
Email: foi@lsbu.ac.uk 
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Re: Freedom of Information Act 2000- Information Request Ref: FOI 23117 
 
Please see the request and LSBU’s response in blue 

Please provide all documentation the university holds about the Chinese Students 
and Scholars Association (CSSA). This is a student group at your university that is 
controlled by the Chinese embassy. 

We do not hold any documentation relating to a CSSA at LSBU. 
 
 
Please provide a list of all financial interactions between the university and its 
subsidiary institutions and the Chinese Students and Scholars Association (CSSA). 
IE, please provide a list of funding provided to the CSSA. 

There have not been any financial transactions between LSBU and the CSSA. 
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